
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 17-2295
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 8:07:40 AM

From: Jan Sampson  S
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 7:33 PM
To: Butler, Matthew  
Subject: Republic Wind Project
 
Matt,
 
A few minutes ago, I received a phone call from a member of the Seneca Anti-Wind
Union.   I was told that Apex is claiming that I am in support of their Republic Wind
Project.   This is absolutely false!    
 
I do not now and never have been in support of Apex Wind for their desire to
construct the Republic Wind Project, nor do I support any other wind turbine projects
proposed by Apex for Seneca County.
 
Please enter this letter and make my comments a part of the public comments for
Republic Wind that Jan M. SAMPSON 6305 S. Township Road 151, Tiffin, OH  44883
DOES NOT SUPPORT APEX OR THE REPUBLIC WIND PROJECT.   I appreciate
your help in making this a part of the public comments so that APEX is correctly
informed about my position in this regarad.
 
Thank you,
 
Jan M. Sampson
6305 S. (Eden) Township Road 151
Tiffin, OH  44883
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